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Applicant Outreach Summary 
 
2024 June 27 
 

 
 

 
Feb 21- HomeSpace webpage is updated providing details on the proposed development 
along with the ability for visitors to provide comment/feedback.  
 
Feb 22- Notification emails/letters to Ward 10 Councillor's office and Whitehorn CA on the 
award of the site to HomeSpace, our development intent and our interest in 
discussing/meeting. Another email was sent to the Ward 10 office Mar 13.   
 
Mar 7- Door knocking of businesses and residences that are adjacent to the site.   
 
Mar 11-Contact with Jennifer Curley of the City of Calgary (Neighborhood Partnerships 
Coordinator, Community Partners) who made the introduction and provided the contact for 
Saroz Khunkhun of the Whitehorn Community Association.  
 
Mar 12 and email went to Saroz offering to meet at the April/May CA meeting.  
 
Community consultation will continue throughout the approval process during both the LUA 
and DP applications. We are aiming to submit our LUA at the end of March.  
 
Mar 12 - contact from Amory Homilton-Henry PHD of Showers of Blessing Church who 
offered their 3000 ft hall that can host community meetings with additional breakout space and 
all A/V requirements.   
 
Mar 24- Direct mail out to 1,775 business and residential addresses within a 0.5KM radius of 
the site the end of Feb/beginning of March through Canada Post. The mail out included very 
general detail on HomeSpace and the proposed development and directed people to the 
HomeSpace webpage for more detail and updates. 
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Mar 22-Connected with Jessica Kovacs (Constituent Assistant) of the Ward 10 Office who 
offered support as needed and was supportive of the development.    
 
Mar 28 - Connected with Jessica Kovacs (Constituent Assistant) of the Ward 10 Office who 
had a proposal for outdoor space at our development called Los Trompos.  
 
May 9 - HomeSpace and GGA attended the Whitehorn Community Association Monthly 
meeting to present our proposed development plans. We were met with nothing but positive 
feedback regarding our site layout, design and the work that we do. A couple 
questions/comments we received were mainly about the Airport no fly zone that crosses our 
site and how we were going to handle the loud planes flying above. Another question we 
received was where the catchment would be for kids going to school. I believe there was 
about 25-30 people in attendance, which included Jessica Kovacs, Constituent Assistant of 
Ward 10. 
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